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Mon Dec 26—Fri Jan6 — No School for students 

Mon Jan 9 — Classes resume 

Mon Jan 23 — Kindergarten registration for 2022-2023 begins 

Tue Jan 17 — School Council meeting 7:00pm  

Fri Jan 27 — Professional Learning Day, No School for students  

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

LOOKING DEEPER 

https://lv.lethsd.ab.ca/about/newsletter 

for information about: 

• Healthy Parents, Healthy Children 

• Indigenous Newsletter 

• Previous monthly newsletters 
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Hello, Lakeview Families! 

We hope you all have a wonderful winter break. 
We are looking forward to having a great new 
year with some fun activities.  

Be on the look out for information about a 
special delivery day coming soon.  

2022-2023  

Kindergarten Registration 

Kindergarten registration for the 2023/2024 school year will 

start on Monday, January 23. Your child must be 5 years old 

on or before December 31, 2023 to be eligible to register. We 

require a copy of your child’s birth certificate at the time of 

registration. 

The Lethbridge School Division is creating an online 

registration option, as well as printable paper forms —> link 

to come soon.  

Check our website in the new year for new information.  

 

FROM THE OFFICE 

Oki! I hope everyone has a restful and rejuvenating winter 
break and a happy New Year. We are looking forward to setting 
goals and working hard to build new skills in all subject areas. 

This month is filled with lots of new learning opportunities and 
a school wide book celebration.  Building reading lives that last 
continues to be our goal at Lakeview and our Literacy 
Committee is busy planning lots of exciting opportunities for 
students to engage with books.   

As well, the Lethbridge Library Book Mobile will begin stopping 
in front of our school this month.   

Finally, January 27 is family literacy day and this year's theme is 
Celebrate your Heritage.  Students are encouraged to check out 
books from our school library collection written in lots of 
different languages. 

All the best, 
Connie Adserballe 

Our Early Education program has a few spaces 

open for January in our morning class. They are 

available for children who will be turning 5 by 

Dec. 2023 and moving into Kindergarten in the 

fall. Our morning class runs M-TH, 8:30 -11:15 

am.  

For more information, contact Charlene Drader at 

the Lethbridge School Division Head Office. 403-

380-5385 
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